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Monday 3rd February 2020  
  

Dear Parents,  
 
For the Tumut Swimming Pool to be able to handle th e large number of students requiring 
lunch at our carnival on Friday, the pool has reque sted that all students K-10 pre order any 
hot food.   
 
Options to order are as follows: 
 
Pie and sauce - $4.50 
Sausage roll and sauce - $3.50 
Noodles - $2.50 
Pizza - $3.50 
Hot dog and sauce - $3.50 
 
Please write your child’s name, class, and order on  a paper bag and include the correct 
money. These are to be placed in the Swimming Carni val Lunch Order Boxes outside the 
Primary Staffroom or in the Secondary Office. All o rders need to be at school by 9:30am on 
Thursday 6 th February.  
 
Students will still be able to purchase other drinks and snacks at the canteen and can bring their 
own lunch if preferred.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Lyn Bathgate  and Maree Stewart 
Sports Coordinators 

McAuley  
Catholic Central School 

33-39  Capper St, PO Box 453,  Tumut NSW 2720         Email: office.mcauley@cg.catholic.edu.au 
Ph: 02 6947 2000    F: 02 6947 3771         Website: www.mcauleytumut.nsw.edu.au 


